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Dear Fellow SASCRO Colleagues, 

 

I welcome new readers to the SASCRO Newsletter – we have updated the address list for 2017. 

 

I am delighted to let you know that Sudeshen Naidoo (Private Sector) and Zainab Mohamed 

(Academic Sector) have kindly agreed to jointly mange the Events and Jobs Section of the SASCRO 

Website.   

 Sudeshen is in private practice in Johannesburg and has recently also been appointed to 

the Ministerial Advisory Council on Cancer.  

 Zainab works at UCT/GSH, has recently been appointed as Head of the Clinical Unit and 

serves on the UCT Ethics Committee. 

 

The SASCRO Website http://www.sascro.co.za/ has 3 sections of content. 

 A Reference Corner managed by myself.  The “In the SASCRO Orbit” Newsletters have 

been uploaded to this site:  http://www.sascro.co.za/newsletters.html 

 Training and Exams Section:  This is kindly manged by Alicia Sheriff.  

 The Events and Jobs Section: This is kindly managed as above by Sudeshen and Zainab. 

Please forward any relevant “Events and Jobs” postings to the Website to 
snaidoo@cancersa.co.za, and Zainab.Mohamed@uct.ac.za. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Raymond Abratt. 
SASCRO Chair  
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